
Teddy bear picnic 

please don’t:please do:
take your litter home with you

be respectful to the animals

be aware we are building a 
pond and you are responsible 
for your child’s safety in the 
gardens

be mindful of other people 
enjoying the gardens

remember you are responsible 
for your children whilst on 
site (e.g don’t let them wander to the 
bathroom alone as this is a public site)

climb trees

feed the cats, scare the 
chickens or disturb the bees

pick the flowers - they are for 
all to enjoy

bring your dogs to the picnic

be polite to our staff and 
volunteers

Thank you for helping to make our teddy 
picnic fun for everyone.


